

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO: City Council

FROM: Jessica Matson, Legislative & Information Services Director/City Clerk

**SUBJECT:** Supplemental Information

Special Meeting Agenda Item 4 – City Council Goal Setting Workshop

**DATE:** March 2, 2023

Attached is correspondence received for the above referenced item.

cc: City Manager

Assistant City Manager/Public Works Director

City Attorney City Clerk

City Website (or public review binder)

From: Amanda Ecarma CA-Arroyo Grande <amanda.ecarma@commonspirit.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 2, 2023 8:41 AM

To: Andrew Perez <aperez@arroyogrande.org>; Patrick Holub <pholub@arroyogrande.org>

Subject: Advocacy Statements-Arroyo Grande Hospital

Good morning

I am submitting the advocacy statement for the upcoming annual planning meeting on behalf of Ken Dalebout. If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you

--

## **Amanda Ecarma**

Administrative Coordinator Arroyo Grande Hospital Dignity Health 345 S Halcyon Road Arroyo Grande CA 93420 805.473.7600 (office) 805.473.7645 (fax)

Caution: This email is both proprietary and confidential, and not intended for transmission to (or receipt by) any unauthorized person(s). If you believe that you have received this email in error, do not read any attachments. Instead, kindly reply to the sender stating that you have received the message in error. Then destroy it and any attachments. Thank you.



345 South Halcyon Road Arroyo Grande, CA 93420 direct 805.473.7600 fax 805.473.7603 dignityhealth.org

March 1, 2023

City of Arroyo Grande Attn: City Council 300 E Branch Street Arroyo Grande, CA 93420

To the Arroyo Grande City Council,

At Dignity Health, we recognize the critical intersection between housing and health. We also acknowledge the work that the City of Arroyo Grande has done to address the homeless crisis. We see homelessness as a priority within the health system and will continue to collaborate with our homeless service providers and municipalities to help address the needs of our unhoused community members. Resources, particularly for those who are aging or medically fragile, are extremely limited in our community. We continue to partner with local organizations to find solutions, and knowing this can best be resolved when everyone comes together, we ask the City Council to continue to be an active partner in this effort.

Thank you for taking the time to consider my input.

Sincerely,

Ken R. Dalebout

1622 Jele

Administrator